
Sunday School Camp: 2015 

“A Sunday school teacher asked her small pupils, as they were on the way to the 

church service, "Why should we be quiet in church?" One bright little girl replied, 

“Because people are sleeping." 

 

Was the girl wrong? I think she wasn’t. Our children grow to know the Church to be a boring place 

characterized amongst others by sleeping. 

We need to change this mindset. Children should know that Church is a Holy place of  Worship where 

believers meet  God in Spirit, not in dreams. 

We thus carry the responsibility of making Church to be a lively place of Worship. We have to socialize 

and rejoice joyously in Church. Our children have to love and appreciate Church than any other thing 

in this world because Church is where our lives belong. Hence the Sekhukhuneland URCSA Sunday 

School Camp scheduled as follows: 

 

Departure date                    : 28 November 2015 @ 06h00 in the morning 

Returning date                     : 29 November 2015 @ 17h00 in the evening 

Time of departure                : 06h00 

Route                                     : Tafelkop-Monsterlus-Phokwane-Jane Furse-Burgersfort 

Camp Fee                             : R400.00 per person including transport, catering and 

                                                  Accommodation for two days 

Place  to be visited             : Mpumalanga Panorama 

Areas of attraction              : Echo caves, Three-Rondawels, Potholes, 

                                                  God’s Window, and Blyde Canyon River 

  

The Service and Witness Commission in Collaboration with the Congregational Ministries and the our 

youth brigade; the Christian Youth Ministry would like to  urge all parents and members of our 

congregation to support this trip as their unfailing support would always be held in high esteem 

Stay blessed 

 


